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Subject:  Fan motor and Thermostat part number subs 
 

The part numbers for the following service part kits will be changing.  This is being done to move these 

kits into the standard service kit number format. 

 

The contents of the kits will not change only the part numbers and are interchangeable with the previous 

kits. 

 

This conversion will take place when current inventories of the new kit are depleted. 

 

 

    TB0031 subs to SP-5676 

    TB0041 subs to SP-5677 

 

    FM115A subs to SP-5674 

    FM116A subs to SP-5675 

 

 

If you have question concerning this Service Bulletin, please contact the Technical Support department 

techsupport@hoshizaki.com or 1-800-233-1940. 
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